Hopkinsville, Ky,
September 2, 195l
Dear Maurice,

Thanks for your very fine report on reception
of WKOA, Your "log" was quite accurate and this card
~confirms your DX reception August 31, 195l.

S WEKOA =%s using Gates equipment throughout, the
transmitter being thedr BC-1F (1-KW) shunt-feeding
a 150' tower, Our operation will be daytime, non-
directional, We had a little trouble loading up the
antenne, but your report plus a couple of others
(Grimsley, Tenn,, and Waterloo, Iowa) in the same
mail as yours, indicate that we must be radiating a
little something.

Again, thanks, ~
Walter B, Wilson
Chief Engineer, WKOA



